EMPLOYEE NEWSLETTER

Happy October from GlenBrook Health Center! GlenBrook is currently offering hiring and referral bonuses for Caregivers, CNA's and LVN's. If an employee is hired full-time by November 1st, 2023, they are eligible. Remember to recognize your coworkers on allSTAR's and you can nominate them for Star of the Month.

STAR OF THE MONTH



all STARS

Congratulations to Maria Maturino Mayorga, our fantastic cook, for winning the August STAR OF THE MONTH award! Maria is from Tijuana, Mexico and has worked for GlenBrook for 12 years and was first a Diet Aide but became a cook when there was an opening. Maria loves to cook and enjoys working with all the friendly people at GlenBrook Health Center. In her free time she enjoys walking on the beach, going outside and seeing music at the casino. If she could go anywhere in the world, she would go to Hawaii. Her goal in life is to go to culinary school to learn more about cooking. GlenBrook appreciates all effort and dedication to the Health Center!

STAFF SPOTLIGHT

GlenBrook recognizes Hsuan Chang, our wonderful Skilled Nursing RN, for all her hard work. Hsuan is from Oceanside and has worked at GlenBrook for three months. She likes the people she works with at the Health Center. In her free time she likes playing with her cats and baking desserts. If she could travel anywhere in the world, she would go to Japan. Her goals are to pursue further education and obtain her MSN or NP. GlenBrook recognizes how great she is doing in Skilled Nursing!





